
As a resident of Multnomah County my entire family and I support this bill. I think accountability in our government and the police 
department in this fashion is necessary and long over due just like these other bills. Chemicals not only harm our brothers and 
sisters it effects our water and ecosystem. Proven and in fact already is in our water systems. Privacy to report cause of action is 
crucial and needs to be acknowledged. Knowing police have such imputiny is disgusting and has to change.


